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July 28, 2025 

 

                                              MTO Contract No. 2022-4005                                                                                   

 

                                Location: Highway 28 

 

 

Notification to Affected Agencies – Culvert Replacements on Highway 28  

 

Please find this correspondence as notification that culvert replacements and subsequent lane closures 

on MTO Contract No. 2022-4005 are scheduled to commence Tuesday, August 5th, 2025. 

 

This contract is located on Highway 28 from the intersection of Burleigh Street and Highway 28 

northerly to the intersection of Monck Road and Highway 28 (41 km). 

 

The scope of this project includes grading, drainage, granular base, and hot mix paving.  

 

Temporary closures and typical single lane closures are generally expected to occur throughout the 

project limits on weekdays from ½ hour after sunrise to ½ hour before sunset. 24 - hour operations 

utilizing single lane closures will occur in select locations.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns during the construction process, please do not hesitate to contact 

the following:  

 

• Site Supervisor - Tyler Zelney - 613-334-9847  

• Construction Manager - Shane Fuller - 613-334-8278 
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_________________________           
        J&P Leveque Bros. Representative        

          


